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Aurora Pharmaceutical Renews Veterinary Scholarship Awards Program for 2023 

 

January 1, 2023, Northfield, MN – Aurora Pharmaceutical, Inc., a veterinary pharmaceutical product development, 

manufacturing and marketing company headquartered in Northfield, MN, proudly announced they will continue to offer 

veterinary students up to $75,000 in scholarship dollars in 2023. The scholarship awards are open to all 3rd year students 

currently pursuing their DVM at an accredited university within the United States. Special consideration will be given 

to students who are tracking in food animal or equine. In total, $75,000 in scholarships will be awarded:  

• 16 individual $2,500 scholarships  

• 5 individual $5,000 scholarships  

• 1 individual $10,000 scholarship  

 

According to Breanna Snyder, Program Coordinator, scholarship selection will be based on a combination of 

academic achievement, related work experience, community and university involvement, goals, essay and letters of 

reference. All application materials will be scored by a committee of Aurora team members. Applications in their entirety 

must be received via email by 11:59 CST on Friday, March 17th, 2023. All applicants will be notified of their status 4-6 

weeks after the deadline. Before submitting your application, please verify that the University you are attending will allow 

funds to be accepted on your behalf. Qualifying students may download an application at: 

www.aurorapharmaceutical.com/scholarships. 

“With veterinary student debt continuing to escalate, we are committed to provide veterinary students with 

financial assistance through our Scholarship Program,” states Grant Weaver, DVM, Swine Technical Service Veterinarian 

at Aurora Pharmaceutical. “These students are the future of our industry, and we need to help them when we can through 

scholarships, mentoring and educational programs. I’m excited that Aurora is funding this initiate and look forward to 

announcing our next round of scholarship recipients.” 

 If you know of a third-year veterinary student who should apply for the scholarship, have them access additional 

program details, and a copy of the application, by visiting Aurora at www.aurorapharmaceutical.com or email us at 

scholarships@aurorapharmaceutical.com.  
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